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From: Kim Obermeyer
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Low density camping
Date: Thursday, August 1, 2024 12:17:21 PM

Hello,
I am a property owner and resident of Little River.  I support low density camping on private
property.  It help pay property taxes and there’s not much opportunity in this county anymore.
Thanks
Kim Obermeyer 
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